
 

Govemment. laws, 
and rules of 
citizenship for people 
to get along 

Land provides food. 
shelter. medicine 

Possible Answers listed -
student answers may/may 
not be elaborated 

Winnemem River -
14.000 people lived 
along the river; 
Winnemem are middle 
water people 

Salmon - comes back to 
help humans and give them 
their voice so humans can 
communicate 

Buliyum Puyuuk (sacred 
mountain} - all spirit 
beings come from: watch 
over territory 

Ritual s. traditions 

Fire - in charge of 
spiritual life 

Springs (sacred water) -
all life forms come out of 

Animals (bears. elk). 
insects (mosquitos}, and 
humans all have jobs to 
do; caretakers. protectors 
of the land and water 

Humans are last to come 
out of spring. need a lot 
of help 
Obligated to use their 
voice to communicate 
with all things and speak 
for salmon 

Name__________________________________ 

Winnemem Wintu Relationship Map 

Directions: What did you learn about the Winnemem’s relationship with their homeland? Use the map to write or illustrate your understanding. 
What is at the center? Add more circles to the map as needed. 
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